
                     Department of Urdu  

      Government Degree College Sopore  

 Important notice for BG 6th semester regular/ backlog Urdu 

skill candidates  

 

               This is for the information of BG 6th  semester 

regular/ backlog Urdu skill  students that they should prepare 

their assignments (on any topic related to syllabus “learning 

skills media writing in Urdu” LSM 616) on the date of 

examination of Urdu skill paper scheduled on 5th of February 

2021.The students must follow the instructions given below. 

 

Important Instructions : 

1.The assignment must be (hand written or typed) neat, clean 

and readable.  

2. Don’t share your assignments with your friends or 

classmates and as such one and a similar assignment 

submitted by two or more students be treated as “a case of  

copying”. 

3. The assignments must be submitted on 5th February 2021 

after the examination of theory paper in the male staff room 

of  college. 



4. Write your  examination roll number, name, registration 

number (if available), batch, Mobile number & Email ID on 

the top of assignment. 

5. The assignment should be of at least 1000 words. 

 

Head of Department of Urdu  

Dr Zahoor Ahmad Makhdoomi  

GDC SOPORE  

Dated:- 23/01/2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 


